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Here is the brief for Wednesday 18 August 2021. 

We Care Wellbeing Wednesday As part of the We Care programme, our aim is to understand and 
support your wellbeing and ensure that this is woven into the day to day running of NHS Grampian and 

the Health & Social Care Partnerships. Our second wellbeing survey is now live, running from Monday 
16th until Midnight on Sunday 29th August 2021. The wellbeing survey is anonymous and only takes a 

few minutes to complete. Please share the wellbeing survey link widely with all your colleagues and 
teams 

Please click on QR code below to participate. 

 

We apologise for an error message appearing at the end of your completed survey once you have 
submitted. Please be aware your survey has been saved and thank you for taking the time to complete 

it. We are working to resolve this. 

Last week We Care introduced ourselves onto social media so please give us a like and share to spread 
the word. 

https://twitter.com/GrampianWeCare 

https://www.facebook.com/GrampianWeCare 

https://www.instagram.com/grampianwecare/ 

Website: www.nhsgrampian.org/wecare Contact us via email: gram.wecare@nhs.scot 

Learning Event Healthcare Improvement Scotland is hosting a learning event via MS Teams: ‘Team 

Based Quality Review Openness and Learning in NHS Scotland’. 

The event will take place on Tuesday 28th of September from 1-4.30pm. 

Register your interest directly to HIS by contacting mailto:his.adverseevents@nhs.scot   

Grampian data The local update for today (and across the weekend), including the 7-day rolling 

positivity rate, is shown below. As a reminder, this rate is arrived at by dividing the number of positive 

tests in the past 7 days by the number of tests carried out in the past 7 days. Repeat tests are included 

in both categories. The figure for the “daily number of new people tested” is only for the number of tests 

for people who have not been tested previously.  

https://www.nhsgrampian.org/your-health/wecare/we-care-wellbeing-pulse-survey/
https://twitter.com/GrampianWeCare
https://www.facebook.com/GrampianWeCare
https://www.instagram.com/grampianwecare/
http://www.nhsgrampian.org/wecare
mailto:gram.wecare@nhs.scot
mailto:his.adverseevents@nhs.scot


 

A national update is available on the Public Health Scotland daily dashboard. 

Tune of the day Today’s musical ditty comes from Lorraine Menchini. She chose Tom Walker’s Leave 

A Light On. Lorraine said: “A wee shout out for the CLAN/NHS endowment fund art installation project 

'Light The North ' and everyone who made it happen. NHS staff took part in a virtual wellbeing art 

project in February which led to the creation of the NHS Tribute lighthouse 'The Outpost' – which is 

currently standing currently in Victoria Park, in Aberdeen  

“It's a great tribute captured by talented artists how NHS staff have coped during the pandemic. Have a 

wee walk at lunchtime and take a look.” 

We’re always on the look out for your suggestions of a great song to end the day (or start it, depending 

on when you read this brief) so just drop us a line via gram.communications@nhs.scot That’s also your 

first port of call if you’ve got any queries or an item to share. 

 

https://public.tableau.com/app/profile/phs.covid.19/viz/COVID-19DailyDashboard_15960160643010/Overview
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